
FAQ - Book lists/App Lists 

What is a booklist? 

Book lists are a list of resources that your child will require at the beginning of each school 

year. It includes things like pencils, writing books, text books and so on.  

When are they issued? 

Book lists and app lists are issued, usually via email, at the end of the school year. They are 

sent to each child. Copies are available on the school website or at our local suppliers.  

 Preps are asked to pay a resource levy and only have a very limited book list. All 

other year levels are given a comprehensive book list, that they are required to have. 

 Apps Lists Are only sent home to students who have been selected or nominated for 

the iPad program. Years 2 to Year 6. These lists are also available on the school 

website.  

Where to buy the books? 

You can purchase your school supplies anywhere you like. However, the P&C receives a 

small donation when purchases are made at Jindalee News. Jindalee News ensures they 

have enough suppliers for all of our children at school and carry all of the required 

textbooks and support materials. Orders can be placed prior to the end of the school year 

and collected from the store in January.  

Jindalee News, Stationers & Gifts 
Shop 5, 86 Curragundi Road 
Jindalee Qld 4074 
Phone: (07) 3376 1715 
Fax: (07) 3376 1715 
E-mail: 
jindaleenews@discountstationery.com.au 
Website: 
http://www.discountstationery.com.au/ 

 

Specialty Items 

Red Folders, excursion bags, library bags, hats, music folders, swim caps and a number of 

other specialty items are available directly from the uniform shop. These are generally 

marked as such on the booklist. If you have any queries pop in and visit the uniform shop.  

mailto:jindaleenews@discountstationery.com.au
http://www.discountstationery.com.au/


How to make them last the distance at school? 

We recommend covering all books in either clear contact or utilizing book covers. When 

selecting book covers we recommend a choosing a selection of colors or patterns to help 

them differentiate at school. Every item, books & pencils, must be labelled to ensure your 

child keeps their own things. All covers should come back at the end of the year. If they have 

any sticky stuff on them we suggest a small amount of soapy water or metho to clean them. 

Let them dry and they should be as good as new. I usually get 2 or 3 years out of a book 

cover if my children have looked after them. Generally juniors need a mixture of sized book 

covers, while seniors usually only need A4.  

What to send to school on the first day of school? 

Send everything in a bag labelled and your teacher will direct you on the first day of school 

where and when to put things. That way your child won’t run out half way through the year. 

If the teacher is ever short of anything they will contact you directly.  

What happens with left over items at the end of the year? 

Your teacher will keep your child’s items together and should there be anything left over it is 

sent home at the end of the year. Usually the last week or two the children will slowly bring 

home any suppliers they haven’t used.  

 


